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As a real estate professional, I am horrified at what our city is becoming. Now the idea that our
beautiful city parks will, in all likelihood, become homeless camps is just another sad chapter in our
decline. Those who have purchased condos near city parks will no longer feel safe. Their property
will lose significant value. Other cities will be buying bus tickets for their homeless to come to
Portland where we are making it a haven for the homeless. Please don't further ruin this city by
changing the zoning to allow camping in city parks. Renee Harper

Testimony is presented without formatting.


